
 

Our Learning 

Week Beginning 19th November 

Our child led learning focus this week has been: 

Expressive Arts and Design 

We have been giving the children opportunities to: 

 Experiment with different media 

 Construct with a purpose in mind 

 

In Literacy...  

We have been looking at 

instructions. We wrote a long 

list of bossy words and used 

them to write some bossy 

sentences to tell people how to 

prepare food from the Gruffalo's 

Cookbook. We have been working 

extra hard with our cursive 

handwriting, focussing on 

curly caterpillar letters. We have 

also created signs linked to our 

work on Road Safety Week.  

 

In Maths ... 

This week our focus has been 

money. We have been becoming 

familiar with the names of 

coins and discussing 

similarities and differences 

between them. We have discussed 

vocabulary linked to money and 

the children choose to turn our 

deconstructed role play as a 

shop. They have enjoyed playing 

the roles of shopkeepers and 

customers.  

 

In Letters and 

Sounds ... 

We have played 

lots of blending 

games in order to 

build our 

confidence in 

reading. We have 

also introduced 

the tricky words 

‘no', 'go' and 'into'.  

Understanding the World 

This week has been Road Safety Week. We 

walked to the Spar to buy ingredients 

from the Gruffalo's Cookbook. On the way 

we discussed how to stay safe around 

roads and how to cross safely. The 

children really impressed us with their 

behaviour. What sensible tiger Cubs we 

have! 


